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Comments: I am extremely concerned about the welfare of the Heber horses. Please do not allow the SRWHMG

to manage the Heber horses. They have done enough damage to the Salt River Wild Horses. Our wild horses

should be studied and cherished because of their historical genetic diversity and the love the American people

have for these icons of the old West. They should not be abused by the BLM and USFS. Please cease and

desist the round ups and birth control immediately! Control the cattle population. Cattle do not belong on public

lands. Our rangeland flora has been decimated by hundreds of years of uncontrolled grazing of cattle. BLM has

not done their job effectively and need to be monitored. 


